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Frequently Asked Questions 
 

➔ Please read our code of conduct: www.bit.ly/pimconduct 

Why does Pride in Moray not take place during Pride Month? 

Although we would love to host our pride parade during pride month, we are not able 

to do so. This is due to council restrictions and conflicting local events. We want to 

make sure that everyone has the opportunity to attend Pride in Moray. We also think 

it's a great way to remind everyone that pride isn’t just for the month of June!  

Is there a dress code?  

There is no dress code but you are encouraged to express yourself by dressing up 

or simply wearing whatever you feel comfortable in! However, no nudity please. In 

accordance with the law, 'swimsuit coverage' is the minimum requirement. 

Are there age restrictions?  

Everyone is welcome at Pride in Moray but under 12’s must to be accompanied by 

an adult at all times. We recommend that young children have a wristband with 

emergency contact details on. 

Is alcohol allowed? 

You must adhere to the law that prohibits street drinking or you could face a fine. 

Some of our events will have alcohol available to purchase for over 18s but please 

don’t bring your own. 

Are pets allowed?  

Pets are allowed in outdoor spaces only. Please keep them on a lead at all times 

and clean up after them. 

What can I bring to Pride in Moray? 

Please DO NOT bring knives, offensive weapons or alcohol. You CAN bring 

rainbows, phones, and cash. 

How is Pride in Moray funded?  

We rely on sponsors and donations to bring this free event to Moray. If you would 

like to support us, either through sponsorship or donations please get in touch. 

http://www.bit.ly/pimconduct

